

October 2019



Dear Parent/Carer

Yours sincerely

BBAO Rewards Trip

To mark a positive end to the school half term the reward trip for those students who have worked hard in lessons and have continued or improved on their good behaviour will be to Port Lympne Wildlife Park.

The trip will take place on Friday 18th October 2019 and will run throughout the whole school day.

The school will look at the recent behaviour tracking to decide which students would be eligible to take part, so please remind students to take this into consideration as we draw nearer the event.

Students should arrive in school promptly at normal time wearing their own clothes and appropriate comfortable footwear. Students will be expected to keep belongings with them throughout the day so a suitable bag should be brought to school with them. The trip will return to school by the end of the school day and students will travel home at normal time.

Packed lunches are required – students who normally have a school meal will be provided with a packed lunch, or students may bring their own from home. Students may only bring up to £5.00 spending money and must advise staff on the day if they have cash with them.

To comply with health and safety regulations all students must bring the completed consent slip; please note that your son/daughter will not be permitted to participate on this trip without this being completed.

The names of students taking part in this trip will be informed on Wednesday 16th October 2019.

Helena Hamilton	
Head of School	
Bromley Beacon Academy, Orpington Campus	
To: Miss Hamilton	
I give permission for	(student name)
to go to Port Lympne on Friday 18 th October 2019	
Signed	(Parent/Carer)
Name	
Emergency Contact Number	



BROMLEY BEACON ACADEMY - Orpington

Avalon Road, Orpington, Kent, BR6 9BD Email: office@bromleybeaconacademy.org.uk

Telephone: 01689 821205